
	
	
	

You are invited!    
 
We would like to invite you to join us for a day of Learning and Networking at the next 
CIPMM Regional Workshop to be held on November 27, 2019 in Halifax, Nova Scotia at 
the Four Points by Sheraton Hotel.  
 
We have developed a great Program (available on the CIPMM Website) for this 
Regional Workshop that will include an impressive line-up of sessions, speakers, 
keynotes, exhibitors, networking opportunities, and much more. You will be able to hear 
directly from Alexander Jeglic, the Procurement Ombudsman, speaking about the Low 
Dollar Value Contracting and Dispute Resolution in Vendor Performance Management; 
from Sylvain Cardinal, Director General, Marine Procurement speaking about the 
National Ship Building Strategy as well as, learn about PSPC’s Electronic Procurement 
Solution; listen to subject matter experts on new trends, Vendor Performance 
Management, and much more. To register for this CIPMM Regional Workshop, please 
click on the following link: http://www.cipmm-icagm.ca/en/events/2019-regional-halifax-
workshop.   
 
This Workshop demonstrates CIPMM’s commitment to invest and strengthen the 
Procurement and Materiel Management communities in the regions. Our objective is to 
give you an opportunity to engage with colleagues and exchange experiences and best 
practices. 
 
Please also note that CIPMM has partnered with the Canada School of Public Service 
(CSPS) and we will be offering the M720 Contract Management course on November 
26th in Halifax. To register for this CSPS course, please click on the following link: 
https://learn-apprendre.csps-efpc.gc.ca/application/en/content/contract-management-
m720.  
 
 
We look forward to seeing you on November 27, 2019 at the next CIPMM Regional 
Workshop.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
Sean Crossan 
2019 CIPMM Regional Workshop Chair 
 
P.S: Please find attached a letter to help you obtain approval from your boss J 


